
 COACHBUILDER INFORMATION UPDATE 

    

Date: January 17, 2013 

Bulletin Number: XTS 15 

Subject:  Emissions RPO codes 

 

 

This bulletin is to inform you of important information related to emissions when ordering 

Incomplete (V4U, B9Q, and W30) Cadillac XTS Chassis. This notice is simply a reminder as the 

process is similar to the DTS ordering process. 

 

When ordering incomplete chassis that could be sold in California or the northeast region of the 

United States, coachbuilders/ordering dealers will need to include the emissions RPO code: 

NE1 (for the N.E.) or YF5 (for California).  If your ordering dealer is not located in either of these 

areas, they will also need to include RPO code: NC7 as an override code. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, call Joe Pennington at (248) 808-0854.  

 


